



Headteacher: Mrs K A Ungerechts
Tel: (01845) 577474 e-mail: <a href="mailto:admin@alanbrooke.n-yorks.sch.uk">admin@alanbrooke.n-yorks.sch.uk</a> www.alanbrooke.n-yorks.sch.uk

16th April 2015

**Dear Parents** 

As some of you will be wearing football shirts to work tomorrow (Friday 17<sup>th</sup> April 2015), we thought we would let the children do the same at school. If they could please bring a kind donation of £1, we will put this towards our annual subscription to HMS Heroes.

HMS Heroes is an effective way for pupils to make their voices heard and raise concerns with regards to their education and welfare.

If your child has a football shirt they wish to wear to school tomorrow that would be great, otherwise a t-shirt or other sports shirt is also ok.

Apologies for the short notice and thank you for your continued support.

KEELEY UNGERECHTS Headteacher

Alanbrooke believes everyone succeeds together















